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Welcome to a new year of The Auxiliary News Hub (the official publication of the American 

Legion Auxiliary Department of California)!  Thank you, Madame President Linda, for this 

appointment.  I look forward to receiving many articles throughout the year from all the 

Districts, Units and Members of this great Department of California.  I would also be happy to 

proofread any bulletins or flyers before they are posted to the Department website. 

 

The first issue of The Hub will be for September / October.  Please email your photos and articles 

to Editor Barb Toth no later than August 15.  If you are sending photos, please include any 

names, unit and/or district numbers with the photo so the subjects can be correctly identified.  

The photos MUST be sent as an attached jpeg file.   

 

Please contact me if you have any questions or suggestions for the HUB.  I look forward to an 

exciting year.  

 

 

 

Barb Toth 

Editor 

editor@calegionaux.org 

babstothaux@yahoo.com 

909-544-1637 

mailto:editor@calegionaux.org
mailto:babstothaux@yahoo.com

